
As Adopted by the House

 134th General Assembly 

 Regular Session  H. R. No. 372

 2021-2022 

Representative Lightbody

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Columbus Academy girls golf team

as the 2022 Division II State Champion.

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 134th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to the Columbus 
Academy girls golf team on securing the 2022 Division II State 
Championship; and

WHEREAS,  The members of the Columbus Academy girls golf team are 
to be commended, for throughout their triumphant season, the Vikings 
have grown as authentic champions by working diligently toward 
attaining ultimate proficiency on the course. Indeed, winning the 
first Division II State Championship in program history underscores 
the athletic prowess and indomitable spirit of every member of the 
team, and they are worthy of admiration; and 

WHEREAS,  All those who have contributed to the success of the 
Columbus Academy girls golf team over the past season can look upon 
this title with pride. The players’ accomplishments and leadership, 
both in and out of athletic competition, are an excellent reflection 
on them, their families, their coach, Maggie Freytag, their school, 
and their community, and we are certain their futures will be filled 
with achievement; and

WHEREAS,  The members of the Columbus Academy girls golf team have 
exemplified the qualities necessary for excellence in sports, 
including dedication, perseverance, and clarity of focus. Through 
their participation in athletic competition, these fine golfers have 
learned lessons of hard work and good sportsmanship that will 
undoubtedly be of great benefit to them throughout their lives; 
therefore be it
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RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
the 134th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
congratulate the Columbus Academy girls golf team as the 2022 Division 
II State Champion and extend best wishes for ongoing success; and be 
it further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Columbus Academy 
girls golf team.
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